
Berwick St James  
Village Meeting 

 
The next village meeting will be held on Wednesday 5th December in the Reading 

Room at 7 o’clock PM. 

 

The meeting will be run along similar lines to the last, starting with a 15 min 

presentation on Neighbourhood Watch.  This will be given by PC Mark Steele, who 

produces the amusing monthly bulletins, and PCSO Wendy Leat who was at our last 

Village Meeting. As usual, it is intended to keep the rest of meeting fairly short, and 

finish by 8:30pm at the latest.  Finally, there will be a glass or two of wine available at 

the end. 

 

Agenda items should be submitted to the Village Secretary, Mrs Emma Smith at The 

Lodge Cottage, no later than two weeks before the meeting. Telephone no is 792849 

and email is  Berwickstjamesclerk@hotmail.co.uk 

 

 

Neil MacDougall 

Chairman Berwick Parish Meetings 

01722 792761 


